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Agreed Report of meeting held for the Board of Management  

 

Clonturk Community College 

 

Hybrid Meeting – In person / over ZOOM 

 

Agreed Report The BOM want to thank the staff and CDETB for their work 

over the summer to ensure that Block E was ready for student 

occupation, September 2023.    

The BOM would like to extend their best wishes to our 6th 

year students who will receive their LC results tomorrow. The 

BOM want to wish all students well in their future. 

The BOM want to wish all of the students the very best for the 

year ahead. 

The BOM wish to remind staff that they are a valuable asset to 

the school and vital in the students experience of Clonturk. . 

The BOM  want to thank the PGTA for their ongoing support 

during the year.  

The BOM look forward to the SSE presentation on the prior 

year and to understand the schools focus for the upcoming 

academic year.  

The BOM wish to have their concerns about the Health and 

Safety of students accessing the school site (narrow entrance, 

no footpath for students with bikes / wheelchair users 

entering site, cars crossing cycle track to enter school site etc) 

noted. In addition concerns are still held regarding the 

openness of the school site along with the road that cuts the 

campus in half. They would like this noted with CDETB. 

Agreed by the BOM 



The BOM wish to have their concerns about the permanent 

building noted and welcome working with the PGTA in 

showing solidarity for the school with the DES. 

Next Meeting: 

September 14th 2023 5.00pm 

 


